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Please Note: There will be extended, WCC approved working 
hours on Saturday 2 July 2022 (1pm to 5pm) and Sunday 3 Jul 
2022 (9am to 4pm) for the purposes of removing site welfare 
cabins located on the corner of site on South Audley Street 
(please see picture below). The works will not be disruptive and 
traffic calming measures, but not road closures, will be in place. 
 
In all circumstances we will be adhering to our BPM measures 
throughout. 
 
Please contact Peter Walsh on 07767 858638 or email 
peter.walsh@macegroup.com if you have any concerns, 
comments or complaints. 
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